
Dear Mrs Sandberg, 

I wanted to encourage you and your staff with the news that my daughter, Hannah Cole who 

was a pupil at BGPS from 2005-2012 has just secured a place to study Material Science at 

Queen's College, Oxford having today achieved A*s in Maths, Physics and Chemistry and an 

A in Geography. 

I wanted to take this opportunity to recognise the significant efforts of BGPS to provide 

additional learning support for Hannah during her years with you. We also recall that Mrs 

Pilfold who led the science specialism helped kindle Hannah's interest in science. 

She started at Bennett and over the next 5 years, the foundations laid by BGPS were built on 

in the supportive environment of Bennett to the point of excellent GCSEs enabling her to 

move across to Judd for Years 12 and 13. 

So I want to take this opportunity to express my appreciation to you all. In short, the 

foundations for Hannah's academic achievements were 'laid' at BGPS, 'made' in Bennett, and 

only 'finished' at Judd. 

Warm regards,  

Nick & Jenny Cole 
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